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October 4, 2011
To Whom It May Concern:


As per some of your requests, here is our formal written request for a sponsorship fee in the Regina Steel Tip Pub Dart League (RSTPDL) in the amount of $100.00.


This fee is a pre-requisite for all sponsors associated with the league to be paid for the steel tip dart season of 2011/2012.


This fee is collected from all sponsors, and is used solely for the advancement and betterment of the league and its members. It is used to help offset the costs associated with running the league as well as special events such as the popular annual Santa’s Anonymous tournament as well as other costs.


I trust that this information will fulfill your requirement of a written request (if one was necessary), however, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any member of the RSTPDL executive. To make arrangements to pay your sponsorship fee, please contact either: 




Carolyn Kryba – 949-4782 (treasurer)
Darcy Antonissen – 352-6381 (president)

         the_darcman@hotmail.com
Thank you for your attention in this matter and on behalf of the RSTPDL and its executive, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the RSTPDL family.

Sincerely,

Darcy Antonissen

President

Regina Steel TipPub Dart League

